
 

         B A N K  O F  M A U R I T I U S    S i r  W i l l i a m  N e w t o n  S t r e e t ,  P o r t  L o u i s ,  M a u r i t i u s  

Telephone: +230 202 3800           Email: communications@bom.mu         Website: www.bom.mu 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

29 June 2020 

 

Members of the public are informed that the next meeting of the Monetary Policy Committee 

will be held on Wednesday 8 July 2020.  

 

 
 

Meeting of the Monetary Policy Committee  
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